
 

 

 

 

 

Maiden Erlegh Trust is a company limited by guarantee and an exempt charity registered in England and Wales  

under company number 07548754 with registered office at Silverdale Road, Earley, Reading, RG6 7HS. “Maiden Erlegh School” is a business name of the company. 

MAIDEN ERLEGH 
SCHOOL 
Headteacher: Mr P. Gibson 
MSc (Educational Leadership), BA (Economics) 
 

Silverdale Road, Earley, 
Reading, RG6 7HS 
0118 926 2467 

MESoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 
www.maidenerleghschool.co.uk 
@MaidenErleghSch 

 
 

8 December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 11 Pre-Public Examinations (PPE) Results 2021 
 
As you are aware all Year 11 students received their PPE results on Friday and this week staff 

are providing detailed feedback and opportunities for improvement. 

We are pleased with the outcomes of the PPEs which are in line with previous year’s results.  

It was evident that the vast majority of students were well prepared and had taken the process 

very seriously. 

In my letter in September, I stated that some students would complete a full or partial resit 

based on their outcomes. 

In light of current developments with the Omicron variant, we have taken the decision that it is 

more important that students remain in their lessons and that rather than provide a central 

resit, more time for improvements will be provided within the classroom environment. 

Where a student has significantly underperformed across a number of subjects, the Year 11 

team will be meeting with these individuals to review their systems and routines for exam 

preparation. 

If you have any specific queries about the PPEs, please contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr S Bryant 
Head of Year 11 


